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Good news – water is coming to South 
Alburgh! The SAFD#2 Team is making 
good progress with the help of Alburgh 
Village, State of Vermont, Federal 
Government (USDA), and our 
engineering partners Dubois & King. A 
grant was provided by the USDA for 
Phase II construction, a total of $2.2M. 
This accounts for ~48% of the estimated 
build cost of $4.6M. Design work is 
proceeding, and we hope to begin 
construction in early 2021. 

Phase II represents ~8 miles of 
additional pipe (see BLUE on map). 
Current water treatment presents 
additional challenges and has required 
some additional sampling and testing 
which is currently ongoing. The Village 
of Alburgh has approved construction of 
a new water tower which enhances 
Phase II viability and makes possible the 
consideration of a Phase III. Initial 
discussion of Phase III has begun & a 
Route 129 extension appears to be a 
likely candidate. We need additional 
support and help for the community. 
Please eMail SAFD#2 Committee if you 
would like to help on Phase III. 

SIGN-UP NOW 

If you live along the planned route (BLUE, 
Middle Road, Route 2 & Poor Farm Road) 
it is really important you reserve your slot 
for a hook up (limited number).  We must 
have enough ERUs to make Phase II viable. 
Please complete and send in as instructed 

with a check for $1500. You do NOT want to 
miss this opportunity. eMail us with any 
questions and thank you for your support.  
 
~The SAFD#2 Prudential Committee

 

WATER is COMING! CONTACT 

South Alburgh Fire District #2 
1 North Main St Suite 2 

Alburgh, VT 05440 
 

(802) 734-9847 
safd2committee@gmail.com 

 

Monthly meetings occur every third 
Monday of the month 

 
Check us out on the web: 

http://www.safd2.org 
 

If you live along the planned route 
it is important you sign up & 

reserve a slot for water “hook up” 
(limitations exist so don’t delay). 
Download form below, complete 

and enclose a check for $1500 
(increasing to $2500 once 

construction starts). 

 

It is the Board’s intent, if possible, 
to consider further expansion past 

Phase II. 
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